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Dear participant,

The opening of the 9th EUGEO Congress in Barcelona is approaching
and we have important news for you:

* Have been scheduled and published in the website in order to arrange
your attendance to your convenience.

* The specific time of presentation for each participant will be
announced as soon as possible.

*  We would kindly remind to session conveners to inform the presenters
in your session about other langauges than english you allow for
presentations.

* An accompanying person fee will be available in the web page, and
will include the attendance of the opening and closing ceremonies.

We expect to meet you all in Barcelona next September!
Yours sincerely,

The Organizing Committee.



